
Appendix 1 – Bylaw Services Comments 
 
Otoka Holdings has a business licence for cannabis cultivation at 247 Russell St. The building in 
question has multiple addresses which includes 340 Mary St. 
 
Bylaw Services is currently investigating complaints regarding the smell of cannabis coming 
from 247 Russell St / 340 Mary St. Bylaw Services advises that the City objects to this cannabis 
retail application with the Province, until the issue of cannabis odor is resolved. 
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